
 

 

 
June 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: School Transport for week commencing Monday 15 June 2020 
 
Passenger Services at East Riding of Yorkshire Council have organised the school 
transport for those students who will be in school week commencing Monday 15 
June 2020, whether this is as a keyworker student or in a Year 10 pod.  
 
Please find attached the schedule. As a reminder, as of Monday 15 June it is 
compulsory to wear a face covering on public transport, so please ensure your child 
has a suitable covering.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Passenger 
Services on 01482 395444. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


